EDLESTON PRIMARY



Reception Spring 2024



Curriculum Newsletter - Spring

Spring into Reception!

Please can all parents help by reading with your child each evening or as often as you can. This includes practicing the words that can be sounded out and the red tricky words that just need to be remembered. Children should ideally be reading each day but at least three times a week and just sign the book or make a comment please.

Thank you to those parents who always read each week.



This newsletter is available on the school website: http://www.edleston.cheshire.sch.uk

Bedtime Stories

On 22nd January please send your child with some night clothes. You are invited to come into school at 3pm (pyjamas optional!!) to share a bedtime story with your child and have a cup of hot chocolate.

Subject focus

This term our themed learning books are

Whatever Next, Star in a jar, Walking in the Jungle, We're going on a bear hunt, baby goes to market and The Tiger who came to tea.

You might want to borrow these books from the library so that the children are familiar with the stories.

In maths we will be comparing numbers and finding different ways of making five and recognizing zero

Please check out Tapestry to see what your child has been learning and add photographs of what your child has been doing over the weekend so that we can talk about this in class.

Important Term dates

All dates are available on the school website:

www.edleston.cheshire.sch.uk

P.E. is on a <u>Thursday</u> Please keep your child's kit in school until half term so that they are not forgotten. Please, please make sure everything is labelled including shoes.

Every child needs a pair of wellingtons.
Please keep in a carrier bag in their lockers.
Please don't forget to name them.

Name
<u>My Targets</u>
My maths target is
My writing target is
My reading target is